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Be sure to check out how 
CRS is “Shaking It Up”   

on Facebook & Instagram! 

Going Under the Sea

     
Follow us!  

@catholicresidential 

To beat the heat this summer, we cooled off by exploring the 
underwater world of the Newport Aquarium. We waddled 
with penguins, watched sea turtles glide through the water, 
and met exotic animals like the white alligator. We even 
came face-to-face with sharks in the underwater shark tunnel! 
Discovering all of the exotic sea creatures in the beautiful 
water has helped us learn more about the wonders of our 

planet and helped us make lasting memories.     
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We all have high hopes for the summer: imagining lazy days at the pool, cookouts with friends and family, and days full of adventure at local 
attractions. This year, we all took out our markers and wrote down what we wanted to do this summer. Our Summer Bucket List motivated us to 

learn how to make our dreams reality. We have had a busy summer trying to cross out all of the fun ideas from our lists! 

o Summer Bucket Lists o 



You   are   every   bit   of   wonderful  !  

We got into the Olympic spirit this summer by cheering on Team USA in Tokyo! We also held 
our own house Olympic Games complete with sports like Goofy Golf and crafting gold medals! 

It has been the summer of tie-dye at CRS. We’ve made unique projects like 
pillowcases, tote bags, socks, baseball caps and even scrunchies! 

This summer, we became tourists in our own city, exploring some of the awesome places we have 
right in our own backyard. The ladies enjoyed a great indoor getaway at the Great Wolf Lodge! 
We rode the waves, slid and wound our way down the tallest slides, and even enjoyed mocktails by 
the side of the pool. At night, we had a blast playing arcade games and bowling at the mini alleys. 
Later in the summer, some of us ventured out for a stay at Kings Island’s Camp Cedar. At the brand 
new cabins, we relaxed and chatted on the front porches and made delicious s’mores at the 
outdoor fire pits. During the day, we hit the pools and the amusement park! The bravest among us 
conquered coasters like the Banshee & Diamondback, while others took it a little slower on White 
Water Canyon & the pirate ship. Meanwhile, the Otterbein men made the trip to Dayton to explore 
the National Air Force Museum. They took in the sites of amazing aircraft that show the journey of 

man from pedal-powered planes to rocket ships sent to explore space!  

You say "Toe-may-toe",     
Our summer long Tomato Growing Contest is in full swing. We will see who has the best 
green thumb. All of the nature lovers are cultivating their gardening talents by caring for the 
tomato plants. Tomatoes have many health benefits for us; they aid in digestion, improve 
vision, prevent gall stones, boost immunity and prevent UTIs. We are trying our hand at 
several varieties like cherry tomatoes, roma tomatoes and heirloom tomatoes. With care 
and attention to these plants we are anticipating mouthwatering morsels on our salads 

and sandwiches. There is nothing like the smell and taste of a tomato fresh off the vine. 

I say "Toe-mah-toe"     

On the Road Again 


